
 

Outline Planning Application for Golf Academy with new road 
access and residential development by Shirley Golf Club 

 
Concern has been raised 
about this application 
particularly by residents in 
Creynolds Lane. 
 
Shirley Golf Club is 
proposing to build a Golf 
Academy which will have 
road access from 
Creynolds Lane. The Golf 
Club is also proposing 
residential housing which 
could include about 100 
two or three storey 
properties. 
 

The residential development is in Green Belt and there is concern about 
increased traffic congestion in Creynolds Lane. 
 

Cheswick Green Parish Council will be holding a Public 
Meeting in Cheswick Green Village Hall on Thursday 28th 

July at 7:30 p.m. to discuss this application. 
All residents are welcome. 

Representatives from Shirley Golf Club and Ward Councillors will be 
invited to attend. 
 
Marie Zizzi 
Clerk to the Council 
18th July 2011 


